
 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

TO:   ALL MEDIA HOUSES 

FROM:  BHC 

DATE:  December 4th, 2014 

 

SUBJECT: BHC DONATES CHRISTMAS GIFTS TO DEBORAH RETIEF 
MEMORIAL HOSPITAL’S PEDIATRIC’S WARD 

Christmas has a spirit of its own, one that calls for compassion and generosity more 

than any other known merriment.  

To live up to the true spirit and mood of this festive, the Botswana Housing 

Corporation will on Thursday December 11th, 2014 make a generous donation of gifts 

to children hospitalized at the Deborah Retief Memorial Hospital at 10h00. This act of 

compassion is a deliberate steadfast incline towards our corporate value of BOTHO, 

which seeks us to restore dignity through the provision of affordable housing and other 

corporate social responsibility initiatives. 

The corporation also sees it particularly appropriate to give to these children 

something to smile about as well as wish them a speedy recovery as they did not 

choose to be hospitalized while other children are out enjoying themselves. 

Briefly put, the corporation wants to leave the children with an experience to be deeply 

engraved in the pallets of their lives for ages and forget the pain of having been 

hospitalized at this time of the year 2014. 

Expected at the event are, the Member of Parliament for Kgatleng West Honourable 

Gilbert Mangole, Bogosi, the Hospital Management and staff as well as the BHC 

Senior Leadership Team and staff. 



 
 

 

 
 

 

By this invitation, media houses are invited to provide coverage for and witness this 

act of bigheartedness by a corporate entity. 

 Hoping for your usual cooperation 

Thank you, 

 

………………………………. 

Tebogo Mmokele 

Acting Public and Corporate Affairs Manager 

Tel: 3605115/ 3132888/ 72436317 


